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January 17, 2023 
 
Mihailo Lucic 
PO Box 522 
Hayfork, CA 96402 
grebo.llc.11@gmail.com 
 
RE: Permit Application No. 11207, APN 210-191-059 
 
Dear Mihailo Lucic: 
 
As part of its ongoing review of permitted cannabis projects, the Planning and Building Department 
(Department) completes annual compliance inspections of cannabis operations per Section 314-55.4.5.6 of 
Humboldt County Code. An annual compliance inspection of the subject site was conducted by the Department 
on July 15, 2022, which was approved for 24,000 square feet of outdoor cultivation. The subject inspection 
report (IR) was sent on July 20, 2022 which identified non-compliant issues with the project, the corrective 
actions to remedy the issues, and the date by which they must be resolved. To date, the Department has not 
received a written response to the IR or to the follow-up emails, letters, and phone calls regarding the issues.      
 
Required Actions 
Completing one of the following is required to resolve the issues. Your response must be communicated to the 
Department in writing within 10 days of the date of this letter, which is January 27, 2023.   
 

1. Provide written reply to the IR regarding the listed issues of monofilament netting storage, 
uncontained soil management, substantial refuse and plant waste on site, a requirement for a water 
meter, the trailer on site, light fixture in greenhouse #4, a required wildlife exit ramp OR a perimeter 
fence around the pond, an explanation of why it is not completed, and the date it will be completed.  
 

OR 
 

2. Withdraw the permit.  
 
 
Please be advised that failure to respond to this letter and resolve the issues may result in revocation of the 
ZCC and referral for code enforcement action.   
 
If you have questions about this letter, please contact Elliott Bowen at (707) 268-3718 or at 
ebowen@co.humboldt.ca.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Elliott Bowen 
Planner  
Humboldt County Planning and Building Department 
(707) 268-3718 
ebowen@co.humboldt.ca.us 


